
 

 

 

Week 8 – Winter 

Our Kurwongbah Playgroup was all a buzz with busy young learners 

today.  We were hit with the hot weather again, but our Sports Hall 

held up with its large fan to cool the group down.  Our theme involved 

Winter learning with two craft activities of creating a rock penguin and 

printing bubble-wrap, snow art onto tree templates.  Mrs Owen, one 

of our science teachers, came as a special guest today.  She provided 

weather experiments that were really cool.  We saw water tornadoes in large recycled plastic 

bottles.  The other experiment was dropping colour onto shaving cream to watch how the 

“clouds” reacted or changed their colour.  Thank you, Mrs Owen.   

 

 

 

 

Week 9 – Cool Days 

We welcomed two new families to our community and it was a 

busy group of fun explorers in the Prep playground this morning.  

Our craft items this week involved paddle pop octopi and ripped 

paper rainbows.  These two activities were quite popular amongst the young learners.  The 

Sports hall had an obstacle course, Paw Patrol character toys and our usually home corner and 

ball pit which the children were engaged in imaginary play.  Our story this week was called, 

“Bamboo, Velvet and Beak – The Rainbow,” by Felicia Law. This story explained how rainbows 

were created with the sun shining through raindrops.  However, the character Bamboo liked 

them being made from magic.  So, we wish you all a magical week! 

 


